ALAN M. ARAKAWA Mayor

WILLIAM R. SPENCE Director

MICHELE CHOUTEAU McLEAN Deputy Director



COUNTY OF MAUI

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING

January 16, 2014

Mr. Daniel Orodenker, Executive Officer Land Use Commission P.O. Box 2359 Honolulu, Hawaii 96804

Dear Mr. Orodenker:

SUBJECT: FIRST ANNUAL REPORT OF KULA RIDGE, LLC

DOCKET NO. A11-790

The Department of Planning (Department) has reviewed the First Annual Report for the above-referenced application, and has no comments upon nor objections to it. We look forward to receipt of the next annual report and the further progress on this project which it may disclose.

Should further clarification be necessary, please contact Current Planning Supervisor Jeffrey Dack at jeffrey.dack@mauicounty.gov or at (808) 270-6275.

Sincerely,

CLAYTON I. YOSHIDA, AICP Planning Program Administrator

for WILLIAM SPENCE Planning Director

Michele Chouteau McLean, Deputy Planning Director (PDF)

Jeffrey P. Dack, AICP, Current Planning Supervisor (PDF)

Office of Planning Clayton Nishikawa Project File

General File

WS:CIY:JPD:cr

XC:

K:\WP_DOCS\PLANNING\A\2011\11-790_KULA RIDGE\2013ANNUALREPORT.DOC